
 

 
 September 25, 2012 
 
Via Electronic Mail 

Mr. David Stawick  
Secretary 
Commodity Futures Trading Commission 
Three Lafayette Centre 
1155 21st Street, N.W. 
Washington, D.C.  20581 
 

Re: Withdrawal of CBOE Futures Exchange, LLC Rule Certification 
Submission Number CFE-2012-22 

 
Dear Mr. Stawick: 
 

On September 20, 2012, CBOE Futures Exchange, LLC (“CFE” or “Exchange”) 
submitted CFE Rule Certification Submission Number CFE-2012-22, to revise CFE Rule 1202(q) 
to allow for Trade at Settlement spread transactions in CBOE Volatility Index futures to be 
executed on CFE's trading system.  By this letter, CFE is withdrawing CFE Rule Certification 
Submission Number CFE-2012-22.  CFE notes that it will separately be submitting a new CFE 
Rule Certification (to be numbered CFE-2012-24) that will supersede the withdrawn CFE Rule 
Certification Submission Number CFE-2012-22. 
 

Questions regarding the withdrawal of CFE Rule Certification Submission Number CFE-
2012-22 may be directed to Arthur Reinstein at (312) 786-7570 or Jenny Klebes-Golding at (312) 
786-7466. 

 
CBOE Futures Exchange, LLC 

 
By:    James F. Lubin     

Managing Director 
 

cc: Rachel Berdansky (CFTC) 
 Nancy Markowitz (CFTC) 
 National Futures Association 
 The Options Clearing Corporation 


